From:

To: Rosauer, Michael

Cc: Borak, Mary Jo; Condie, Tracy; Mulligan, Jack M.

Subject: RE: Public Records Act Request for SoCalGas Draft PEA prefiling
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 3:31:53 PM

Mike,

You are correct -- SoCalGas did not submit a declaration identifying any confidential information as
part of the May 24, 2023 Draft PEA Submission for the Ventura Compressor Modernization Project.
We do not plan to submit a declaration for confidentiality.

Thank you for checking.

From: Rosauer, Michael <michael.rosauer@cpuc.ca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 11:32 AM

To: I
Cc: Borak, Mary Jo <maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov>; Condie, Tracy <Tracy.Condie@cpuc.ca.gov>;
Mulligan, Jack M. <jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Records Act Request for SoCalGas Draft PEA prefiling

CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER, STOP, ASSESS, AND VERIFY

Do you know this person? Were you expecting this email, any links or attachments? Does the content make sense? If suspicious,
do not click links, open attachments, or provide credentials. Don't delete it. Report it by using the REPORT SPAM option!

Hi )

TthUC has received a PRA request for the Draft PEA pre-filing. | was unable to find any
confidentiality declaration in the filing. Can you confirm that SoCalGas does not intend to keep the
prefiling confidential.

Thanks,

Mike

This email originated outside of Sempra. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for
information.





